
 
 

 

Thank you! 

 

Thank you for your interest in joining the North Texas Compensation Association (NTCA) 

Board of Directors.  As you are aware NTCA is dedicated to promoting the total rewards 

field and the professional interests of those engaged in its practice throughout the North 

Texas area. We rely on our Board Members and their service.   

 

We look to our Board Members to serve via: 

• Guidance and support to the direction and goals of the organization 

• Attendance and support at NTCA Events  

• Participation in monthly NTCA Board Meetings (typically an hour in length) 

• There is no financial obligation.  We do ask the following: 

- Board Members have an active NTCA Membership 

- Support the organization with ideas and referrals for potential members 

and/or sponsors 

 

In understanding the above commitments, we would also like to learn more about you.  

Below we have a few questions.  We look forward to learning about you and your interest 

in NTCA. 

 

Question: 

• How long have you been in the Compensation/HR Field? 

• How long have you been active in NTCA? 

• Why would you like to be a member of the Board? 

• Does your company support your board application, and will they be supportive 

of your involvement in the board? 

• What do you believe you would bring to your position? 

 

Please email your answer along with a resume to info@ntcassoc.org. 

 

Thank you again for your interest! 

mailto:info@ntcassoc.org

